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Pension Funding Lawsuit 

As you know, we have two outstanding lawsuits regarding 

Governor Christie's failure to make the required pension payments. The first deals with the cut to the 
FY 2015 contribution. Judge Jacobson issued a ruling in our favor on February 23rd. The next day, 
Governor Christie proposed a budget for FY2016 that once again fails to make the required 
contribution. As a result, we filed a second lawsuit regarding FY 2016 funding. Judge Jacobson is 
scheduled to hear oral argument in this case on May 12th. We are 
also planning a rally in Trenton on this day to support pension funding.  

More details will be announced soon. 

In the meantime, Governor Christie has appealed the ruling on FY 2015 funding to the Supreme Court. 
The Court will hear oral argument in this case on May 6th. 

Click here to read a statement from NJ Area Director Hetty Rosenstein on the Supreme Court taking 
the case 

  

Click here to read CWA Statement on FY 2015 lawsuit 

Click here to call your legislator.  
Tell them not to support a budget that doesn't make the required pension payment 

Click here for information on upcoming teletown hall calls 

 

http://www.cwalocal1032.org/downloads/Statement%20from%20NJ%20Area%20Director%20Hetty%20Rosenstein%20on%20the%20Supreme%20Court%20taking%20the%20case.pdf
http://www.cwalocal1032.org/downloads/Statement%20on%20the%20Pension%20Plan%20Decision%20and%20Governor%20Christie.pdf
http://www.cwalocal1032.org/downloads/800+Call+in+Local+1032.pdf
http://www.cwalocal1032.org/downloads/TTH+flyer.pdf

